
Competition News

The County 

competitions are 

getting to the QF and 

SF stages this 

month.  Please come 

along and support all 

of the players who 

reach this stage.  All 

details are in the 

calendars on the 

website

CONGRATULATIONS to 

Dennis Knight from 

Woodbridge Hill BC who 

reached the magic age 

of 100 this month

VOLUNTEERS

Every Club, Association and County 

needs them.  Surrey is no different.  

Please consider helping out.  We need 

the following; a Chandler, a 

Development Officer, an Administrator, 

a womens Vice President for 2025, a 

mens Vice President for 2026

Congratulations to the 

Camberley Mens Senior 4's 

who made it to the British 

Isles Championships FINAL 

this week.  Gary Clark, 

Martin Sampson, Simon 

Greenwood & David 

McCallum

What an achievement 

This County 

needs more 

qualified 

Umpires and 

Markers.  

Please contact 

me if you are 

interested.
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Hello Everyone.  Wow where did June go?  I'm not sure about you but I still haven't 

worked out what to take when I leave the house.  At the moment it is sun cream, 

waterproofs and thermals.  I hope that what ever it is that you are playing in that you 

are having fun and enjoying your season.  

I look forward to seeing you on the greens -  Charlotte BS Communications Officer

Middleton Cup

The Squad have put 

themselves in a very good 

position.  They finished top of 

their group after 4 games.  

Hampshire need to beat IOW 

by over 80 shots and get all 

22 points on 6th July in order 

to stop Surrey from qualifying 

for the National QFs.

Johns Trophy

Sadly the Johns lost a game so 

may not qualify for the QF's.  

However anything is possible and 

they still have one game to play 

on 6th July @ Cambridge Park.

Congratulations to 

the mens Home 

Counties squad who 

have won all 3 of 

their matches and 

have qualified for the 

FINAL on 13th July 

at Egham BC 2pm.  

Please come along 

and support

Balcomb Trophy

The squad won their first 

game and went to the 

Regional Finals where sadly 

they just lost to Kent.

Walker Cup

The squad won their first game 

and went to the Regional Finals 

where they beat Sussex and then 

went on to beat Kent.  They are 

now in the National Semi Finals 

which will be played at 

Leamington during the National 

Finals

A note from the BS Administrator

As you all know, I am retiring as Administrator of Bowls Surrey and 

it is vitally important we find someone to take over from me.  It is 

not onerous and you make of it as you will. You will be the conduit 

for queries from Bowls England and passing information on to the 

relevant members. You will also be responsible for the minutes of 

the AGM and arranging it.  I will always be on hand to help and 

advise if necessary but I have no intention of staying on and the 

time has come for someone else to take up the reins.  Please give 

some thought to this very important role. I am happy to answer any 

question so please do not hesitate to contact me - Sheron Mitchell


